September 23, 1996

Thomas F. Coleman
Executive Director
Family Diversity Project
P.O. Box 65756

Los Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman:

Enclosed please find two copies of The Self-Insurer, Volume 13, Issue 9, which contains your
article, “Domestic Partner Benefits: Meeting the Needs of Unmarried Workers.”

Thanks again for contributing this article. If you would like additional copies of the magazine,
please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

—

Diana L. Gentry
Director of Publications
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